
January 3, 2022

Dear Chardon Schools Parent/Guardian:

Today, the Geauga Public Health Department issued an updated school guidance document

related to isolation and quarantine as applied to close contacts and positive cases.  This

guidance (linked below) is closely-aligned with the CDC guidance and adjusts the isolation and

quarantine periods for those individuals.

Updated School Guidance

The Chardon Local School District will apply the new isolation and quarantine guidance

effective immediately to all close contact and positive cases involving students and staff

members.

In addition, we are planning to return to school in-person on Tuesday, January 4, 2022.  We

have been closely monitoring staffing levels in each school and anticipate that staffing levels

will be appropriate for conducting in-person instruction.

Sincerely,

Michael P. Hanlon, Jr., Ph.D.

Superintendent

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1yRBFaKKoH6y6LOB4v8NUxkZwY8jrTvlp/view?usp=sharing

